
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
INDOT ANNOUNCES STATE ROAD 48 RAMP CLOSURE TO SOUTH STATE ROAD 

37 
Ramp closure required for median island removal 

 
BLOOMINGTON, Ind. (Sept. 11, 2017) – The Indiana Department of Transportation announces 
a temporary ramp closures at the SR 37/SR 48 interchange. 
 
The SR 48/Third Street entrance ramp to southbound SR 37 and the SR 37 exit ramp to SR 48/ 
Third Street will be temporarily closed for median island removal. 
 
The ramp closure is anticipated to occur on the evening of Sept. 15. The closure will be 
implemented between the hours of 9 p.m. and 6 a.m., weather permitting. 
 

### 
Contact: 
LaMar Holliday, Public Information Officer 
I-69 Section 5 
(812) 727-5796 
lholliday@indot.in.gov 
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